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01. June 2023

Disposal company

The children's flea market planned for next Sunday, 04.06.2023 at the Entsorgungs- und
Servicebetrieb Bocholt (ESB) is cancelled. Due to a tragic accident this week in which an
ESB employee died, this event will not take place out of respect for the relatives and
colleagues. According to the ESB, they will try to find an alternative date.

Large ESB children's flea market is cancelled


